AUTHORIZATION

We, James E. Morosky and Kristin Morosky, owners of property located at 581 Route 163,
Montville, Connecticut, hereby authorize the law firm of Heller, Heller & McCoy to file an
application on our behalf with the Town of Montville Inland Wetlands and Watercourses
Commission seeking subdivision review approval for a proposed two (2) lot subdivision with no
regulated activities on property located at 581 Route 163, Montville, Connecticut as depicted on a
plan entitled “Subdivision Plan Prepared For James E. Morosky & Kristin Morosky #581 Route
163 - (AKA - Oakdale Road) Montville, Connecticut Boundary-Topography-Lot Layout Project
No. 23-.091 Drawn By: R.A.D. Date: 5/28/23 Scale: 1” =40’ Sheet 1 of 1” prepared by Advanced

Surveys, LLC.

Dated at Montville, Connecticut this 28" day of February, 2024.

James E. Morosky
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Kristin Morosky
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